
Dosher Memorial Hospital  •  924 N. Howe St., Southport, NC 28461  • 910-457-3800  •  www.dosher.org 

 

     
 
January 11, 2021 
For immediate release 
 
 

Andre Minor Named Dosher Chief of Staff 

 

SOUTHPORT – Andre Minor, MD has been elected Dosher Memorial Hospital’s 

Chief of Medical Staff for 2021-2022.  Dr. Minor, who is an internal medicine physician with 

Dosher primary care practice Dosher Medical - North Howe in Southport, has practiced 

medicine in Southport for over 30 years.  Dr. Minor was chosen by physicians and other 

medical providers of the hospital.   

Others elected to the hospital’s Medical Executive Committee include Dr. Jessica 

Bocook, Vice Chief of Staff, Dr. Joseph P. Hatem, Chair of the hospital’s Department of 

Medicine, and Dr. Robert Zukoski, Chair of the hospital’s Department of Surgery.  
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Dr. Andre Minor, Dosher Memorial Hospital Chief of Staff   
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